Agreed Report 3rd of June 2021
A meeting of the BOM was held on the 3rd of June 2021. In the area of teaching and learning the Gaeilge and spelling were discussed. Both subject areas are being prioritised by the school. A great effort has been made throughout the school this year to use Gaeilge. We aim to complete the Drumcondra Gaeilge Standardised tests at the end of the academic year. 
In the area of spelling the new spelling programme Words their Way was implemented throughout the school in conjunction with the software programme Spelling City. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We aim to paint parts of the school over the summer holidays in an effort to brighten it up.
